M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT



ED MASSEY, CHAIRPERSON



BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

DATE:
NOVEMBER 1, 2017

RE                 MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN NEW BEGINNING FAMILY SERVICES AND THE BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS

                         More and more foster children are enrolling in our schools. Collaboration with the Foster Service agencies and the Foster Parents is imperative to the success of the students.
                         New Beginnings Family Services was founded in 2000 in Louisville, KY by Terry & Bridgette Jones and James & Brenda Graham as a private agency. Together, their mission was to enrich the life of children and families by providing therapeutic services throughout the Commonwealth of Kentucky. Today, New Beginnings is not only continuing to meet the challenges of training and supporting foster care families, but is expanding its horizons and reaching out to the needs of the community by offering child and family therapy to those seeking support and guidance.
 I have attached a brochure and a copy of the Memorandum of   Understanding for your review and approval. 

